
From: Kim Hart-Baldridge [mailto:flyguys3@msn.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2016 6:13 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: TSP Testimony 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
My name is Kimberly Hart-Baldridge, and I live at 2126 NE 8th Ave., Portland, OR, 97212. 
I am writing this note in recommendation and support of having a bike diversion route from NE 
7th Avenue 
to NE 9th Avenue, NOT to MLK as is being proposed. 
If the diversion route is on MLK, traffic will increase on surrounding narrow residential streets. 
This will endanger pedestrians and children walking to/from school who live on these streets. 
Please accept my support of a NE Greenway on 9th Avenue. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kimberly Hart-Baldridge 
503-894-4717 
 
 


